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Following the subsea gas flame cuttingincident with the PVL underwater torch cutting system, the
company PYL International introducesimprovements on the PYL underwater torch cutting system.

Improvements on the PYL underwater cutting system:

I. Oxygen cylinders are connected to each other (no regular ooygen cylinder change over is required
anymaore).

2 Two propylene cylinders are connected to reduce the number of change outs.

3. Flash back arrestors ofw non return valves are installed on all oxygen and propylene reducers. (top
side).

4. Mon return valves at the torch side. (subsea)

5. WWork Instructions were updated and rewritten. (Manual 20132)

These improvements are described in the new Manual 2012, including safety instructions for the PYL
underwater torch cutting system.

The new Manual 2012 will be introduced as soon as possible. The notification on the website of PYL
International will be implemented. There will be the possibility to download the new Manual 20012,
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Supervisor PYL International BY



